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26 August 1985 

To: Scottish Transfusion Directors/NIBTS Director 

Dear 

NEW GENERATION HEAT TREATED FVIII (68°/24•HRS) 

We have now nearly exhausted our stocks of the original heat treated FVIII (68°/2 
bra) and PFC will be issuing new generation material in the near future. 
Therefore, you can expect to receive consignments within the next 

two months of 
the '!new" product at a level to maintain the system of batch dedication. 

We have modified the packaging for the new product and changed the product name to 
Anti-Haemophilic Factor - Factor VIII -- HT - Lyophilised in order to differentiate 
old from new. The leaflet insert has also been modified slightly to include the 
method of heat treatment. 

I enclose examples of the new packaging etc for your information in advance of 
supplies. 

With kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 

R J PERRY 
Director 

Enc 

cc Dr J D Cash 

P RS E0004675_000 1 


